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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rulemaking 
 
Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code 3.02 and 3.32.020, Seattle Public Utilities 
proposes to adopt new rule CLN-250, Illegal Dumping Enforcement, and invites the public’s review 
and comment. 
 
This Director’s Rule is intended to decrease illegal dumping, provide a convenient and clear 
enforcement process, and reduce Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) resources spent on abating illegal 
dumping. The new administrative process leads with public education followed by notice of 
violation process, assessment of penalties for violating SMC 21.36.400 on illegal dumping, and fair 
and impartial hearing of appeals. Enforcement will focus on public property, such as streets, alleys, 
sidewalks, planting strips and other areas in the right of way. 
 
The full text of the rule can be found at 
 
www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies 
 
Print copies available on request. 
 
Send comments in writing to 
 
Aurora Mendoza 
Sr. Policy Advisor 
Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34018 
Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
Aurora.Mendoza@seattle.gov 
 
Deadline for comments: November 8, 2023 
 
Notice published: October 25, 2023  
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